
Dear Neighbor:

In our region, the face of hunger is all around us. Philadelphia is the poorest of the nation’s large cities, with a 24.5 percent
poverty rate. Children in Philadelphia are especially at risk for hunger. Thirty-four percent of children in our city live in
poverty. While there is much work to be done, our feeding program, located in your neighborhood, helps to alleviate
hunger in our community.

Our program plans to participate in the 2022 Race Against Hunger which is hosted by the Greater Philadelphia Coalition
Against Hunger, to help programs like ours to raise funds that support our work and increase awareness about hunger in
our neighborhood. This year, in a continued effort to keep everyone safe, the Race Against Hunger will be held as a virtual
event from Friday, April 22, 2022 – Sunday, May 1, 2022.

We invite you to get involved in fighting hunger in our own neighborhood by sponsoring our Race team. It’s simple. Just
fill out the tear-off form at the bottom of this letter. Mail it with a contribution check to the Race Against Hunger, or you
can give it to our agency’s Race Team leader. Any amount is appreciated and, of course, tax-deductible. See the official
Race contribution form to find out how to register, and to learn more about the event, should you and your employees
wish to take part in the festivities.

Remember: Your interest and generosity will directly support our feeding program. Together, we can work to end hunger
in our neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Race Against Hunger Contribution

My business would like to contribute $_________ to support ________________________________’s Race Against Hunger
(Name of Feeding Program)

team, whose agency is located at: _______________________________________________.
(Address of Feeding Program)

I understand that ______________________________will receive 80-90% of these funds and the remaining 10-20% will be
(Name of  Feeding Program)

used to support the infrastructure of the Race.

Business: ___________________________________________ Contact person: ______________________________________

Business address: ________________________________________________________________________________________

Business phone: _________________________________________________________________________________________

Checks should be made payable to: “Race Against Hunger”
Please feel free to give the check directly to this agency’s Race Team OR mail the check along with this tear-off to:

Race Against Hunger, c/o Coalition Against Hunger, 123 Chestnut St., Suite 401, Philadelphia, PA 19106

Questions?  Email the Coalition Against Hunger at race@hungercoalition.org.

The Race Against Hunger is sponsored by the Greater Philadelphia Coalition Against Hunger, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit charity registered with the Internal Revenue Service
and the State of Pennsylvania.  The official registration and financial information of the Greater Philadelphia Coalition Against Hunger may be obtained from the
Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999.  Registration does not imply endorsement.
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